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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 9:07 AM
To: 'Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com'
Cc: Neal Fujita [EBRPD]; Henry Pietropaoli
Subject: RE: Request for Extension for the EBRPD Redwood Site (Case No RO0000246) Pilot test 

Workplan request in your letter dated March 24, 2009. 

Richard, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for work plan submittal for case RO0246 is extended to August 27, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Richard Makdisi [mailto:Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2009 2:37 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Neal Fujita [EBRPD]; Henry Pietropaoli 
Subject: Request for Extension for the EBRPD Redwood Site (Case No RO0000246) Pilot test Workplan request in your 
letter dated March 24, 2009.  
 
Hi Jerry,  
 
Neal Fujita asked me to request for extension for the EBRPD Redwood Site (Case No RO0000246) Pilot Test Workplan 
that you requested in your letter dated March 24, 2009. 
 
While the EBRPD understands that current bioventing remedy is not doing enough to remedy the site and that limited 
injection of ORC near MW-2 was designed to see if the ORC could locally mitigate the increasing concentrations at that 
well, it is clear that in the longer run some more effective remedy must be instituted at the former source area, which the 
historical data suggests had significant contaminant mass left tin place that is continuing to impact the groundwater.  
 
In order to have more time to fully evaluate the options we would like to request a 90 day extension, until August 27, 2009, 
for the pilot test workplan development.  
The monitoring reports will be on the schedule indicated.  
This will also allow for another Q-monitoring period to evaluate the effect of the local ORC injection around MW-2.  
 
 
Best Regards—Richard 
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RICHARD S. MAKDISI, P.G., R.E.A. | PRESIDENT  
STELLAR ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS, INC.  
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201 
Berkeley, CA 94710 
Wk Phone:  510-644-3123 
Fax:  510-644-3859 
Cell: 510-812-6314 
rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com  
www.stellar-environmental.com 
 


